
CHAT NEWSLETTER UPDATE NUMBER 11 
Winslade Farm 

Wind turbine planning application 
 

Subsequent to the Secretary of State calling this planning application in, the Planning Inspectorate 
has now set 6th September 2016 as the date for the public inquiry which will be held at Follaton 

House. 
A landscape consultant working with the legal team preparing the case to oppose the turbine has 

produced a detailed survey and analysis of the area that would be impacted by the turbine. 
This indicates that around 70 to 80% of properties in Chillington will have some view from within their 

property or its curtilage.  Properties north of the A379 will have a substantial view.  Whilst visual 
impact may not be of concern to you a couple of related factors might be.  Firstly, there is no evidence 
to suggest that sight of a turbine within 1 to 2 km enhances a property’s value.  Secondly, the type of 

turbine proposed (E-3120) emits low frequency noise which is called EAM (Excessive Amplitude 
Modulation).  Exposure to EAM is widely accepted as harmful to health and can be experienced at 

distances of 1 to 2 km.  
  

Large parts of Chillington fall within this range. 
Please look at the website highlighted below for more information about action to take to help prevent 

this application from succeeding. 
  

https://www.crowdjustice.co.uk/case/public-inquiry/ 
  
  

Also please send an objection to the Inspectorate if you haven’t already done so. 
  

Please email your Objection to - 
Helen Skinner, Case Officer    

  
Quoting: Called In Planning Application Ref 3136298, Winslade Farm, Frogmore, Kingsbridge, Devon 
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